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The current National Highways plans for the Stonehenge road scheme are inadequate to
meet environmental, climate and emissions concerns. This has been stressed by the
UNESCO World Heritage Committee.
 
I write to ask the Secretary of State for Transport to reject the current plans and require
National Highways to propose alternative routing of the A303 to avoid the Stonehenge
site and protect the site in perpetuity.
Best regards,
 

Jonathan
 
Jonathan Rackowe MA (Cantab)  

 
 
 
 




